
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

R. M. ROSENBLUM TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF (714) 587-5420 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: Topical Report - Quality Assurance Program SCE-1-A 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 

Submitted herewith for your information is Change Notice Number 
36 to the Topical Report - Quality Assurance Program SCE-1-A.  
Change Notice 36 reflects recent organizational changes, adds the 
Safety Engineering section to the Nuclear Oversight Division, 
corrects organizational titles, and clarifies record management 
responsibilities.  

This notice will be incorporated in the next amendment to the 
Topical Report. If you have any questions concerning this 
submittal, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin (Region Administrator, NRC Region V) 
W. Wagner (Region V) 
C. W. Caldwell (NRC Resident Inspector, San Onofre, Units 1/2/3) 
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